
 

23 June 2020 
Term 2 Week 9 

 

Congratulations to our Term 2 Merit Award recipients…….. 

 

Mitch  Noah  Megan  Sam J  James B       

Milly  Claire  Nina  Sonny 

Xavier 



Last week we held our Term 2 Assembly, sadly, again behind closed doors to the 
community. We are hopeful next term we will have everyone back. The year 5/6 
students performed a fantastic dance routine with a Coronavirus theme to the 
song, ‘Can’t touch this’. They also sang the full version of, ‘Click goes the 
shears’ as part of their music lessons with Mrs Henry this term. We look forward 
to seeing the 5/6’s repeat their fantastic dance routine at next term’s assembly 
for the whole community.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS………………… 

 

 Friday 3rd July - Final Day of Term 2 

 Tuesday 21st July - First day of Term 3 for students 

 Wednesday 22nd July - Whole School Photo Day 

 Thursday 23rd July - Circus Challenge Incursion 



 

 

Kellerberrin Food Pantry Deliveries 

 

Here at TPS we are so lucky to receive wonderful food donations from the 
Kellerberrin Food Pantry via Aldi in Northam. Each week we take delivery 
of wonderful produce and pantry items from volunteers Brian and Chris. 
From these donations we are able to offer the students fresh crunch and 
sip items, recess and lunch for those that need it and fun whole school 

lunch days like pizza and hot dog days. We are so grateful for this service 
that originally began with the Kellerberrin Police. Constable Mel was       

passionate about helping those in the community that really need it and 
ensuring school children had access to regular healthy food. 

 

 

 

 



 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK! 

NINA - Congratulations! 

 

Thank you!!!! 
Last week, staff held a little morning tea to recognise all of the extra work that our 
cleaners Karen and Nellie have done over the last few months during COVID-19. They 
have done an amazing job keeping our staff and students safe. Thankyou! 



 

 

 

Unwell Children 
As much as we love seeing everyone’s smiling faces everyday, if your 
child is unwell, please keep them at home until they are feeling  
better. This may include a temperature, cough and or runny nose. 
If you are unsure if they are well enough to return, seek medical 
advice to have them cleared. Most consultations are available over 
the phone at the moment to make things a little easier.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P&C Sheep Poo Fundraiser 
Please see main advert over the page if you would like to support the 
P&C and purchase some sheep manure for your garden. Funds raised will 
be helping the 5/6’s attend camp at Dwellingup in Term 4. 

 

 


